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Hi all, 

Ok so June snuck up on us.  

I would like to start with thanking everyone 
who came out to the spring cleanup.  As you 
probably noticed we have had to take out all the 
cedars along the fence line by the deck.  The 
beaver took most of them and they were sure 
to die.  We are looking for suggestions on how 
create a privacy block where they used to be.  
We have looked at composite fencing or concrete 
fencing.  If anyone has a good idea we will be 
happy to hear it.  We will most likely be calling 
for a volunteer work party to construct what 
we decide to put up to save some well needed 
dollars in the way of sweat equity.  

Thank you as well for those who came out to the 
commodore’s ball and sail past.  For those that 
were not able to make it you missed a great time. 

I would also like to acknowledge the volunteers 
that have spent many hours working in the 
club to make it a place where we all can come 
have fun and meet new people.  Without our 
volunteers you we would have to hire people and 
this would increase your dues and moorage.

I also wanted to thank the people that were able 
to come out to the special general meeting and 
help with the vote on the new societies act.  

With the water receding we will begin to take 
the sand off the docks in preparation for the 
fabulous summer we are going to have. 

Having said that, the Anchor Club has been going 
for a bit now and we look forward to having 
members come out for the Thursday night 
dinners to make new friends and spend time 
with old ones.

To add to the festivities we also have had a huge 
success with the Friday night pub nights and 
will be looking to expand the food service into 
Saturday and possibly Sunday where we will 
have the ability to supply food from our kitchen.

Again please remember that the West Kelowna 
Yacht Club is a volunteer club and without 
volunteers we would not be able to keep the 
costs down where they are today.  Also please 
ensure to thank the volunteers every time you 
are in the club for a function or are just in the 
club having a bevy.

I am very excited for the new changes and look 
forward to meeting every member of the club.  
Please when you are around the club take a 
moment to introduce yourself as I will do my 
best to do the same.

Lastly, If you are a retired or semi-retired chef 
or cook and would like to earn a bit extra cash 
please contact me as we are going to be looking 
to staff the kitchen for the weekend members 
coming in for a snack or meal.

by Stephen Enns

COMMODORE’S REPORT

REPORTS

Ship’s
Log

JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  STEPHEN ENNS
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Greetings!  June is here already and so far we 
are not flooded.  Although the water is high we 
are still in the safe zone.  Watch for all the debris 
when you are out boating.

It was a fantastic Commodore’s Weekend and I 
would like to thank all those who participated.  
A great vote of thanks to all the volunteers 
who helped makes this event a great success.  
A very special thanks to Carla Kolsog (your 
entertainment director) for the amazing job 
she did in organizing this event.  Without our 
volunteer directors and our fantastic volunteer 
club members these great function would not 
happen.  

I would like to remind everyone that we do not 
have staff members who remove the garbage 
that members place in the plastic bins that are 
full of sand on the docks.  Please take your 
garbage outside the gates of the marina basis 
and place in the bins in the parking lot; these 
bins are attended to by the City of West Kelowna.

As the busy boating season is upon us please 
car pool, wherever possible, with family and 
friends who are boating with you.  This will help 
our parking situation, which is always a full at 
this time of year.

We appreciate all members who volunteer and 
cannot have these great events without them.  
Please volunteer for some our Thursday Night 
Anchor Club dinners or one of our major events, 
there are sign-up sheets at the club or email the 
office if you are able to assist.

Wishing you happy and safe boating.

by Gail Jame

VICE COMMODORE REPORT JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  GAIL JAMES

REPORTS
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Income Tax 
Causing You

Sleepless Nights?

ED SCHNEIDER
AND ASSOCIATES

Ed Schneider BBA ~ THE TAX GUY
250.707.2036       1.877.494.7639
edschneiderandassociates@shaw.ca

Call us before CRA
(Revenue Canada)

calls YOU!
• Small Business

Specialist
• Personal Tax

Preparation
• Reasonable Rates
• Personalized Service

Audit

25 Yearswith Revenue
Canada

 940 Alsgard Street, Kelowna

Ph:  (250) 765-1722

irs
f

 

 s.
e.

www.margettsfiberglass.com

The Boat Repair Specialists

   Ray’s Prop Repair
              11124 Bottom Wood Lake Road 
                   Winfield, B.C., V4V 1V8 
Shop Phone 250-766-2482 Cell Phone 604-750-0103 

Summer Hours: Thurs – Mon 9am – 5:30pm

  Power Tech! Stainless Steel & Aluminium 
        Quicksilver Props & Accessories 
       Other Marine Parts & Used Props 

Richard Montgomery
Lawyer

410-1708 Dolphin Ave.
Kelowna BC  V1Y 9S4

T-250.980.3361
F-250.868.9011

richard@montgomerymiles.com

Business Law Real Estate Wills, Trusts, & Estates

   .

www.gwgkelowna.com

rant waidman
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REPORTS

Some of you may have read that the Kelowna 
Rowing Club was looking for a space near the 
waterfront to store their sculls and associated 
rowing gear.  Steve Enns, Alan James and I met 
with Leslie Manders and other directors of the 
Kelowna Rowing Club along with representatives 
from the City of West Kelowna to discuss 
whether or not we had a suitable location at the 
West Kelowna Yacht Club (WKYC).

The area between the public launch and the 
Pendozi was thought to be a suitable site for this 
purpose.  After meeting on site and discussing 
this option further, a tentative agreement was 
reached.

The area selected is from the existing moorage 
fencing by the Pendozi kitchen, and continues 
along the side of the Pendozi for about 54 feet 
(16.5 metres) and is bordered by the public 
launch boardwalk and the Pendozi.  This area 
is part of the WKYC District Lot 5472 and is 
presently landscaped as an irrigated lawn.

The City of West Kelowna has indicated that 
they would cover the cost of re-landscaping this 
area to remove the grass and prepare the site 
for scull storage and the Kelowna Rowing Club 
will pay for the fencing required to secure their 
equipment.  There should not be any expense for 
the WKYC.

As the Kelowna Rowing Club requires a safety 
boat at all times when rowers are active, we will 
also provide an area for them to moor their 14 
foot boat near the sewage pump-out within our 
moorage basin.  They will be charged the regular 
moorage rate for this use of our moorage basin.

The WKYC sees this opportunity as a win/
win/win where the Kelowna Rowing Club has 
secure storage for some of their sculls near 
a public launch; the City of West Kelowna has 
helped to support this scenario; and the WKYC 
benefits by improved security with respect to 
the electrical facilities located on that side of 
the Pendozi which will be enclosed within the 
fenced compound.  There is also a possibility 
of members from both organizations becoming 
members of the other if they so desire.

We have asked that the members of the Kelowna 
Rowing Club park their vehicles along Gellatly 
and use the public washrooms provided in that 
area.  The usual time for their members to row 
is early in the morning so their activities are not 
expected to affect the WKYC or the public’s use 
of the boat launch.

If you wish to learn more about the Kelowna 
Rowing Club visit their website at:

http://www.kelownarowing.com .

by Brian Jamieson

PAST COMMODORE REPORT JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  BRIAN JAMIESON
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REPORTS

Hello Everyone! We are a couple of months into 
2018 and I have to say that we have had great 
success with the Pub Nights. Some of the main 
events that have come and gone, volunteer wise 
have been fantastic.

We still have more events planned for the 
remainder of the year so don’t forget to come 
out and enjoy yourself, you never know what fun 
things go on at the Club unless you participate.

by Carla Kolskog

ENTERTAINMENT REPORT JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  CARLA KOLSKOG

At the writing of this report the weather is a 
humid 29 degrees and the sun is shining. My 
hope is by the time this is published these 
temperatures will not have affected the lake 
water and the rise will have slowed. Lets 
pray we will have avoided the troubles we 
encountered last year. 
I know the members have been working daily to 
make the club flood ready... 
I'm sure their efforts will be enough! 
 
I have had a request from the Kelowna Yacht 
club to help find boats for the annual Boat 

for Hope day on June 23rd , if you haven't 
volunteered for this in the past ,treat yourself to 
a great day on the water....it's for the Kids. This 
is the link to sign up http://www.variety.bc.ca/
get-involved/volunteer/

Have a safe summer on the lake.

See you at the Club!

by John Hudson

STAFF CAPTAIN REPORT JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  JOHN HUDSON
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REPORTS

It has been a few fast paced few months since 
becoming a West  Kelowna Yacht club member 
then putting my hand up to become the Bar 
Director two weeks later. I have been involved 
in the hospitality business for over 30  years 
and look forward to offering my experience and 
implementing some new ideas to benefit both the 
club and members.  

As some of you may have noticed, the bar prices 
have  been reduced and, will continue to be to 
further benefit the members.  A 2-tiered price 
system is being put into place: 1. WKYC members 
pricing and 2. Private party pricing.  The club is 
ours to enjoy and I am trying to give everyone 
another reason to enjoy their club.

I am a strong believer in dealing locally so we 
are gradually changing to some of the products 
we offer at the bar. The biggest change was 
the draft beer which is now being supplied by 
Kind Brewery from West Kelowna. Along with 
the lowered pricing, the volume/sales have 
increased by 250%, and we will be adding new 
Belgium Wit summer draft beer which will be 
available by July 1. Another recent addition is 
Truck 59 Cidery from West Kelowna currently 
offering two ciders and crafted by one of our 
own members. 

After four years of service, Bev has decided to 
start enjoying her full retirement!  We wish her 
all the best and thank you for her four years of 
hard work and always being there when needed. 
To replace Bev I have hired Brad Flinders, 
Brad has many years of bartending experience 
with a special talent which we will see as time 
goes along. An interesting note is that Brad’s 
grandmother was a club bartender back in the 
early 80’s.  

Thank you for the positive feedback to date, I am 
always open to new ideas and member requests, 
so don’t be shy, this your is club!

Cheers.

by Brian Alexander

BAR DIRECTOR REPORT JULY 2018 ENTRY · · ·  BRIAN ALEXANDER
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CALENDAR

JULY 2018
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31

PRIVATE
FUNCTION

Bar Open
5pm-10pm

WKYC
PUB NIGHT

DOCK
PARTY

Bar Open
2pm-6pm

ANCHOR CLUB
Steak Night

WKYC
PUB NIGHT

Bar Open
1pm-11pm

Bar Open
2pm-10pm

Bar Open
5pm-10pm

INVASION
WEEKEND

Welcome Night

INVASION
WEEKEND

INVASION
WEEKEND

Goodbye Breakfast

ANCHOR CLUB
Dinner Night

WKYC
PUB NIGHT

Bar Open
5pm-11pm
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CALENDAR

AUGUST 2018
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31

ANCHOR CLUB
Cook Your Own Steak

WKYC
PUB NIGHT

Bar Open
5pm-11pm

Bar Open
2pm-6pm

Bar Open
5pm-10pm

PRIVATE
FUNCTION

Bar Open
5pm-11pm

Bar Open
5pm-10pm

WKYC
PUB NIGHT

Bar Open
5pm-11pm

Bar Open
2pm-6pm

WKYC GOLF
TOURNAMENT

ANCHOR CLUB
Beef Dip

PRIVATE
FUNCTION
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EVENTSEVENTSH O L D  YO U R  N E X T  E V E N T  AT

WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUB

WEDDINGS · PARTIES · EVENTS · SEMINARS

250-768-5472
CALL TODAY!CALL TODAY!
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PHOTOS

COMMODORE'S BALL 2018

LOBSTERFEST 2018
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PHOTOS

GOOD TIME GET TOGETHER
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PHOTOS

WKYC FLOOD PROTECTION



PAGE 15

ADVERTISING

Want To Advertise
YOUR BUSINESS
in The Pendozi?

Advertising Prices
Full Page.......................... $60.00+gst
1/2 Page........................... $35.00+gst
1/3 Page........................... $25.00+gst
Business Card...................$15.00+gst

1890 Byland Road, West Kelowna, BC   250-769-1466   selkaboatcentre.com

WE HAVE EVERYTHING YOU NEED ON THE WATER: stand up paddleboards, 
wakeboards, kneeboards, wakeskates, 1-4 person tubes, tow ropes and more! 

Come check us out, we look forward to helping you!

•  New Boat Sales  •  Used Boat Sales  
•  Certified Technicians for inboard and outboard engines

Where Service Makes the Difference

New Line!
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CONTACTS

FLAG OFFICERS 2018

STEPHEN ENNS
COMMODORE

250-801-7365 commodore@westkelownayachtclub.com

GAIL JAMES
VICE COMMODORE

250-826-7553 vice@westkelownayachtclub.com

SCOTT THRESHER
REAR COMMODORE

250-768-8570 rear@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRIAN JAMIESON
PAST COMMODORE

250-707-2017 past@westkelownayachtclub.com

JOHN HUDSON
STAFF CAPTAIN

250-808-9088 staffcaptain@westkelownayachtclub.com
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CONTACTS

CLUB DIRECTORS 2018

KATHY GABELHEI
OFFICE MANAGER

250-768-5472
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRIAN ALEXANDER
BAR DIRECTOR

555-123-4567
bar@westkelownayachtclub.com

TIM KRISA
INDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
indoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM COLE
ADVERTISING & MEDIA

778-754-2221
advertising@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM DORO
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

778-990-7612
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

ALSTEWART
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

778-821-2060
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

TERRYJAGGERS
HARBOUR MASTER

250-317-7646
harbour@westkelownayachtclub.com

LORNE DASH
OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
outdoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

CARLA KOLSKOG
ENTERTAINMENT DIRECTOR

403-540-1906
entertainment@westkelownayachtclub.com

SIMONE PETERSON
TREASURER

778-363-1425
treasurer@westkelownayachtclub.com
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EXTRA INFO

REMINDER TO 
MEMBERS
A reminder to all members 
using power on the docks 
to check that they have the 
correct cord end for the 
outlet. Boats normally come 
with a 30 amp cord end and 
since most of our outlets on 
G, H and B are 20 amp, they 
require an adaptor.
Please contact Al James with 
any questions.

Come on down to the club and spend your fun money. 
There are plenty of events where you can use your 
fun money, so have some fun and use it! Remember, 
if you don’t use it, you lose it.

SURF THE PENDOZI!
Remember you can move up and down from the Table of Content to any article and back with the click of your mouse.
Just click the article in the Table and to return click the return arrow at the end of the article.
Not working? Try this:
Click the Pendozi to open >>> In the top right corner click "Open with a different Viewer" >>> Click drop down arrow >>> 
Click "Other" >>> Click "Internet Explorer" (or try the other options)

P L E A S E
B E  A D V I S E D
All water outside the 

Pendozi is non-potable

BAR HOURS
Thursday........... 5-9pm

Friday................ 5-9pm

Saturday............ 5-9pm

Club access to washrooms is 
available between 7am and 9pm

ATTENTION

NOTE

PARKING

Please remember to have your membership 
card available when attending other clubs. 
Don’t forget to sign in, including at our club!

Please ensure your vehicle has the 
WKYC window sticker clearly visible 
on your windshield when parking in the 
WKYC parking stalls.
If you need one please ask the bar or office.

Please try to take your garbage to the Regional barrels just 
outside of the gate. It helps save on our garbage disposal!

LOST ITEMS

REMINDER

GOT PHOTOS?

Please notify the office if you have lost something in the 
moorage basin. Things surface all the time and we never 
know who they belong to.

No animals in the Clubhouse at any time. No animals on the 
deck when food is being served (Health Dept. rules). Animals 
are to be leashed at all times and please scoop up.

If you have fun or interesting photos suitable for use in or 
on the cover of the log, please contact Kathy at the office 
for information on how to get them to us.

?

We only have one disabled parking stall, so be 
sure to display a placard if parking there.
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CLUB INFO

West Kelowna Yacht Club

4111 GELLATLY ROAD
WEST KELOWNA, B.C. • V4T 2K2

PHONE 250-768-5472 · FAX 250-768-8972 · EMAIL WKYC@WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM

G
ELLATLY ROAD

BOUCHERIE ROAD

GE

LL

AT
LY

 R
O

A
D

GELLATLY ROAD

G
LEN

RO
S

A
 R

O
A

D

GOSSET ROAD

OKA
NAG

A
N

 H
IG

HW
AY

HWY 
97

97th St

VISIT US AT WWW.WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM


	TOP

	To Top: 
	Page 3: 
	Page 4: 
	Page 6: 
	Page 7: 
	Page 8: 
	Page 11: 
	Page 12: 
	Page 13: 
	Page 14: 
	Page 15: 
	Page 16: 
	Page 17: 
	Page 18: 
	Page 19: 



